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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Children in Need 

The children enjoyed their themed 

days today celebrating and raising 

money for Children in Need.  Thank 

you for sending in donations, we 

raised a total of £112.40 for this 

amazing cause. 

 

 

Parental Consent 

From time to time members of staff send home letters 

about how the school is accessing support for your 

child/children.  These letters often require parental 

consent and signatures, which need to be returned to 

school.  Please make sure that you check your child's  

book bag and the post on a regular basis.  

 

 

Mrs Taylor – Broken Twigs 

Huge congratulations to Mrs Taylor on the successful launch of her first 

published children’s book, Broken Twigs – Farewell to Faerie Forest.  The 

book was Amazon’s top international bestseller and gained a Bronze 

Award during its first week!  We are excitedly looking forward to the next 

adventure in the series of books.  

 

 

Shoe Boxes – Teams 4U Forest of Dean 

Teams 4U have been in touch and would like to collect the filled 

shoeboxes next week.  Please could you ensure that your shoe box is 

handed in at reception by Wednesday 18th November please. 

 

 

Health and Safety 

Please look out for two paper letters being sent home today which emphasise health and 

safety issues regarding Covid and traffic. Please inform school if you notice continuing issues, so 

that these can be addressed directly. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Davis 

 

Diary Dates 
 

November 

2nd Start of Term 2 

December 

18th  End of Term 2 

January 

4th Inset Training Day 

5th Start of Term 3 

28th Rec & Y6 Screening 
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